
 

CHRISTMAS DINNER  

 
 
Dear Parent(s), 
 
This year our school Christmas Dinner will be served on  

 
Thursday 10th December 2020. 

 
Due to the current protocols, we have in place throughout school, the pupils will eat their 
Christmas Dinner in their classroom bubbles, however we will be making sure that the 
children have lots of fun in the lead up to their dinner with various Christmas activities 
planned. 
 
To add to the Christmas cheer within school, we are encouraging pupils to wear a Christmas 
jumper to school (or alternative) on this day. If this is not possible, pupils should come to 
school in full uniform as normal.  
 
As has been custom through the years, all pupils will finish school at 1:30pm on this day. 
The school bus will be in operation, however there will be no afternoon club provided. 
 
I would encourage as many children as possible to avail of their school Christmas dinner as 
Mrs McKenna always serves up a delicious meal for all.  
 
Christmas Cards 
 
This year each class will have an individual post box within their classroom if they wish to 
send a card to some of their friends in school. All children have been informed of this; 
however, I ask that you please remind your children that all cards should be placed into their 
class post box, and not passed out directly to the other children. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr K Black 



(Principal) 


